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Subcommittee on COVID-19 
August Meeting Minutes 

August 16, 2021 

 
Chair Ann Rendahl and Vice-Chair Dan Lauf convened the August meeting of the Subcommittee on 
COVID-19, followed by introductions from the membership of the Subcommittee.  
 
The group reviewed the second draft of the Subcommittee’s final lessons learned report. The group 
reviewed, edited, and finalized the key findings and lessons learned section of the report. The 
Subcommittee then reviewed the Executive Summary of the report and offered suggested 
clarifications. NARUC staff will work to incorporate that feedback in final draft format later in 
August.  
 
NARUC staff detailed the expected timeline for completion of the final report of the Subcommittee. 
Subcommittee members are encouraged to send Will McCurry wmccurry@naruc.org final written 
feedback on this draft by August 24. NARUC staff will produce a final draft of the report for pre-
publication copyediting by the end of August. The Subcommittee is targeting September for 
completion and publication of the Lessons Learned final report.  
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